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Updated February 2, 2022

Notice to Bonterra Community Development District Landowners

The Board of Supervisors (“the Board”) of the Bonterra Community Development District (“the
District”) currently has a vacancy in Seat #4 with the term expiring November 2022. The Board
is seeking to fill a vacant Landowner seat.

Per Florida Statute, 190.006(4), the Board shall appoint a person to fill the vacant seat. The person
appointed to the seat must be a citizen of the United States, and a legal resident of the state of
Florida.

The schedule of meetings is available at https://www.bonterracdd.com/meetings.

The Board has asked that all interested and qualified individuals attend the next meeting scheduled
for Thursday, February 17, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. and, if appointed, be able to assume office at that
meeting. The meeting will be held at Club Bonterra, located at 9501 West 35" Court, Hialeah,
Florida. Any correspondence of expressions of interest and/or resumés that candidates would like
to have presented to the Board for consideration of their candidacy must be provided to the District
Manager, Janice Eggleton Davis, by email at Janice.Davis@inframark.com no later than 12:00
noon on February 10, 2022. Please note that all materials provided become part of the public
record. Please direct any questions to the District Manager at Janice.Davis@inframark.com.
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